Greenville Elementary School April

Mrs. Brenner's Classroom Newsletter

Updates/Reminders

Wow! It's April and we have officially complete the first three quarters of the school year. Please see additional information being sent home about a project your child can work on over the extended weekend. This is not a requirement, but an opportunity for them to explore more about what they've been learning in class.

What we are learning...

- Sight words—All of the words for the first 3 quarters have been taught, along with "said" and "play." Please continue to practice these words with your child.
- Math—In class we have been working on adding and subtracting in many ways. These include using fingers, counters and a number line.
- Reading & Writing—I have read students many different types of books this past month. Some of those books include book about how things are made. Students are now writing How-To Books to teach their readers how to do something they are very good at themselves.
- Science—Students have been learning about sound. Please see the information sent home separately about this.

Specials-3rd Qtr

Monday-Music

Tuesday—Art

Wednesday-Gym

Thursday—Library

Friday— Music (March 29-April 23) Library (April 30-May 28)

Upcoming Events

April 2-5—No School Spring Break

April 6th—Report Cards sent home

May 31st—No School Memorial

Day

June 3rd—Last Day of the School Year

Communication

If you have questions of concerns, you can:

- send a note with your child
- call the school (548-1013 ext. 3127)
- email me lbrenner@gcswave.com
- Send me a message on Class Dojo Please visit the Greenville City Schools' website for more information about events. The address is www.greenville.k12.oh.us.